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I	strongly	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	I	believe	the	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	
in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	that	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	The	environmental	&	health	benefits	of	
solar	are	reason	enough	to	encourage	more	uptake	of	this	technology.	I	myself	
feel	privileged	to	own	roof	top	solar	panels	and	would	like	to	see	them	transform	
other	rooftops	&	families.	I	believe	that	raising	the	feed	in	tariff	from	its	existing	
amount	will	help	achieve	this.	Kind	regards,	Alex.	
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